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Raywood, Simon

From: Mohammad Fahim Hashimi 
Sent: 26 August 2024 11:25
To: Morgan Offshore Wind Project
Subject: SFF Enquiry about missing Expression of Interested Party to Morgan OWF on 

Appendix G of Invitation to Preliminary Meeting EN010136

Dear Morgan Offshore Wind Project Team, 
 
Hope this email finds you well. 
 
Scottish Fishermen's Federation had registered as Interested Party to Morgan Offshore Wind Project 
on 10th June 2024 and I had received the following Interested Party Reference Number (20048922). 
However, our name does not appear on Appendix G of "All Interested Parties, Statutory Parties and 
any Other Person invited to the Preliminary Meeting" Ref: EN010136 which was published on 5 August 
2024.  
 
I am writing to request you to add SFF's on the Interested Parties list on the above-mentioned letter 
as we are willing to attend the the Project's ISH1 session on the 10th September and submit response 
the Projects Application in due course.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions on this enquiry 
 
Best wishes 
  
Fahim Mohammad Hashimi 
  
Offshore Energy Policy Manager 
  

Scottish Fishermen’s Federation (SFF) 
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